
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
February 24, 2016     
 
The Honorable Larry Bryant 
Mayor, City of Forrest City 
303 North Rosser 
Forrest City, AR 72336 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit Number AR0020087, AFIN 62-00070 

Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) Submittals 
 
Dear Mayor Bryant: 
 
On February 5, 2016, the Department received the completed DMR for the period 
ending August 31, 2015. Your cooperation in the matter is appreciated. 
  
This letter is a reminder that all Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) and associated 
parameters required by your permit are required to be completed and either postmarked 
or electronically submitted to the Department by the 25th of the month following the end 
of the monitoring period. Failure to do so is a violation of the conditions of your 
permit (as referenced in Part III Section C.5).  
 
Please note, any future late DMR or parameter submittals may result in a proposed 
enforcement action that will include, but not be limited to, the assessment of a civil 
penalty. 
 
Included in this letter is information about NetDMR, EPA’s electronic DMR submittal 
system. Please be advised that submittal of DMRs using NetDMR will be required of all 
permittees by the end of the year. If you have any questions regarding NetDMR, please 
feel free to contact Tommi West, Water Enforcement, 501-682-0667.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0664 or via e-mail at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
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